
            
 

 
 
 

March 12, 2013 
 
 
Margaret Sheehan, Esq. 
For Pilgrim Coalition, Pilgrim Watch, EcoLaw 
c/o PO Box 380083 
Cambridge, MA 02238 
 
Dear Ms. Sheehan: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 12, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
Macfarlane concerning Entergy’s Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station and your request for 
enforcement of NRC regulations for construction of spent nuclear fuel storage facility. 
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

     /RA/ 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


